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March 2023 
 

Meetings 
The Annual General Meeting was held on March 9th.    Besides the committee six residents 
from the village attended.  There were no volunteers from those residents to join the 
committee, Sue Ward has stepped down as a community member and replaced by Chris 
Harding therefore the committee remains virtually unchanged. 
 
Classes 
All the classes are continuing this term.  We are looking for more people to set up classes.    
There are some vacancies in the Tai Chi class although through advertising we now have 5 
new members. 
 
Events 
The last event was the Games evening which was well attended.  The next event will be the 
Beetle Drive on Saturday so far, we have 41 people attending.  There will be a bangers and 
mash supper.   Gary London is planning our next events which will be a Coronation picnic on 
Sunday 6th May and a Coronation Charity event on the Monday 7th May.  Two of our new 
residents are organising a BINGO evening on the 13th May.   
 
Bookings 
There have been five bookings since the last meeting. 
 
Equipment 
The water heater for tea etc.  has been condemned and we have replaced it with a different 
one and also purchased a new kettle. 
 
Cleaning 
At the moment we have a cleaner going in once a fortnight but this will be reviewed in a 
couple of months. 
 
 
 


